
From: Emma Thomas [mailto:bcparishclerk@gmail.com]  

Sent: 08 February 2019 11:24 
To: Brace, Carl 

Subject: Re: Planning application 171532 

 

Hi Carl 

 

The Parish Council wish to continue to object to application 171532 for the following 

reasons: 

 

The present entrance is wholly inadequate and will have a huge impact on the traffic 

into the village of Bosbury, Stanley Hill and Ledbury, as well as swamping the 

B4214.  The obvious entrance should be under the viaduct.  The proper access to the 

site needs to be resolved before detailed planning permission is granted. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Emma Thomas 

 

Bosbury and Coddington Parish Clerk 

 

 

On Thu, 17 Jan 2019 at 14:46, Brace, Carl <Carl.Brace@herefordshire.gov.uk> 

wrote: 

Hi Emma 

  

That’s fine, 

  

Regards 

  

  

  

 

 

  

Carl Brace BSc (Hons), MA, MRTPI 

Economy and Place Directorate 

mailto:bcparishclerk@gmail.com
mailto:Carl.Brace@herefordshire.gov.uk


Principal Planning Officer 

Development Management 

Plough Lane Offices Hereford HR4 0LE 

Tel | 01432 261947                                             

  

Council's Homepage www.herefordshire.gov.uk 

Planning Homepage https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning/ 

Search Planning Applications https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-building-
control/development-control/search-and-comment-on-planning-applications/ 

  

  

  

From: Emma Thomas [mailto:bcparishclerk@gmail.com]  

Sent: 17 January 2019 14:42 

To: Brace, Carl 
Subject: Planning application 171532 

  

Hi Carl 

  

Can I please request an extension to comment from the Parish Council on this 

application?  They next meet on the 7th Feb so until the end of the 8th would be great. 

  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Emma Thomas 

  

Bosbury and Coddington Parish Clerk 

http://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning/
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/development-control/search-and-comment-on-planning-applications/
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/development-control/search-and-comment-on-planning-applications/
mailto:bcparishclerk@gmail.com


“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual 

and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical 

Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation 

Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical 

Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation 

Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential 

and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain 

material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient 

and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, 

forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have 

received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all 

copies of it.”  

 


